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Report to Council 

Report Number: F-21-2024 

Subject: Property Taxes Receivable 

Date of the meeting: November 25, 2024 

Prepared by: Nadia Knebel, Treasurer 

Circulated to and/or collaborated with: n/a 

Approval: Pierre Leroux, CAO 

In agreement with the recommendation based on the contents of this report.   
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Recommendation 

That Council receive report F-21-2024 regarding property taxes receivable at October 

31, 2024. 

 

Financial Considerations 

Financial implications have been verified with annual budget and / or approved 

applicable policy or by-law: NOT APPLICABLE 

 

Context  

Taxes receivable are reviewed each year to ensure they remain at manageable levels 

and are provided to Council for information purposes. 

 

Report 

The summary current taxes receivable versus the same period last year is presented 

below: 

 

The above analysis shows that taxes receivable are lower compared to the prior year, 

indicating a notable improvement in the timeliness of tax payments. This reduction 

suggests that a higher proportion of taxpayers are meeting their obligations by the due 

date compared to last year. In addition, the municipality has seen some growth in the 

number of commercial and industrial properties over the past year. These types of 

properties tend to have a higher rate of timely payments due to the structured nature of 

their financial management. This increase in reliable payers could be a significant driver 

behind the reduction in outstanding receivables. 

 

Relevance to priorities 

N/A 
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Communication Plan 

N/A 

 

Other Option/Options to the Recommendation 

N/A 

 

Attachments 

N/A 


